
 

 
 
September 23, 2016 
 
 
 
The Industrial Development Authority has announced that the crushed brick piled 
at the old Dan River Mills Schoolfield site, since the deconstruction project was 
completed in 2014, is now available free to contractors and the public. 
  
There is no limit on how much can be taken; however, interested parties will 
need to provide their own loader.  Access must be scheduled through the Public 
Works Office.   
If interested, call the Public Works at (434) 799-5245 during regular business 
hours. 
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